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December 15, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

I hope this correspondence finds you well during these challenging as well as festive times. The 

Eatontown Public Schools Faculty and Staff certainly acknowledge both the difficulties as well as 

the joys of the holiday season. 

 

The district is closely monitoring the current weather situation. If in-person school operations need 

to change due to the weather, the district will most likely transition to a remote learning day and 

follow a one-session day schedule. This schedule would provide learning in the morning and 

provide time for students to possibly enjoy the winter weather in the afternoon. However, if the 

storm causes major power outages, remote learning may not be possible and a traditional 

emergency day may need to be used. 

 

At this time, there is no change to the school schedule. If there is a change in the future, the change 

will be communicated via phone, text, email, and the district website. 

 

Schedules for grades Pre-School through Eight are listed below for one-session days.   

 

MEMORIAL Grades 7 - 8  7:50 a.m. - 12:15 p.m. 

MARGARET L. VETTER Grades 5 – 6 7:50 a.m. - 12:10 p.m. 

WOODMERE Grades 3 - 4 8:30 a.m. - 12:50 p.m. 

MEADOWBROOK Grades K - 2 8:30 a.m. - 12:50 p.m. 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. Happy Holidays! 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 Scott T. McCue 

 Superintendent of Schools 
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